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11 November 2020 

 

Shaun Williams 

Planning Officer 

Industry Assessments 

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 

Locked Bag 5022 

PARRAMATTA NSW 2124 

 

Dear Mr Williams 

Response to Submissions – New Berrima Brick Factory (SSD 10422) 

 

WaterNSW appreciates the opportunity to respond to the Response to Submissions (RtS) for the 

proposed New Berrima Brickworks Facility (SSD 10422). WaterNSW has reviewed and considered 

the RtS prepared by Willow Tree Planning (dated 30 October 2020), including the appendices. 

WaterNSW notes that the applicant has accepted and will implement all of WaterNSW’s 

recommendations in relation to the project, including consultation with WaterNSW on the 

construction phase Soil and Water Management Plan and the operational phase Operational 

Environmental Management Plan for the proposed stormwater treatment measures. 

 

WaterNSW notes there is a community desire to revegetate the riparian zone along the 

Wingecarribee River on land (not the subject land) under the stewardship of the applicant’s 

parent company. WaterNSW would support riparian revegetation of the Wingecarribee River 

should the Department decide to include such a condition. 

If you wish to discuss this letter or the project more generally, please do not hesitate to contact 

Miles Ellis on 9865 2502 or e-mail at environmental.assessments@waternsw.com.au. 

Yours sincerely 

 

CLAY PRESHAW 

Manager Catchment Protection 
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